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efforts have been put forth by the Office-bearers to procure them 
from among the Churches in the City.

As a natural consequence, the amount collected by the Asso­
ciation is, this year, less than for some years previous.

SHERBROOKE BRANCH.

This is one of our most active and productive affiliations, 
situated in an important and improving part of the country, exer­
cising an extensive and salutary influence on a large portion of 
the Eastern Townships. It has paid into the Treasury of your 
Society the handsome sum of £25 3s. 7d. within the year, the 
greater portion of which was collected by the Agent who examin­
ed the County under the direction of the Branch ; 110 Bibles and 
196 Testaments have been sent to this Branch during the year.

BROCKVILLE BIBLE SOCIETY.

This is also a Society which occupies a very prominent position 
in our field, it has a number of Branch Societies who draw their 
Supplies from its Depository.

There have been sent from your Depository to this Society 332 
Bibles and 236 New Testaments, value £50 11s. There has also 
been remitted by their Treasurer £57 14s. 2d. on account.

A liberal friend in connexion with this branch, sent a donation 
of £10 to its funds, but declines to have his name made known.

1 LACOLE BRANCH.

This Branch although but recently formed is doing well ; it has 
paid on account of books £13 5s. 6d., and sent £8 7s. 6d. of free 
contributions.

STANSTEAD BRANCH.

From this Branch we have received remittances to the amount 
of£177s. lid., and £11 3s. 7d. of free contributions; 81 Bibles and 
18 Testaments have been supplied to the Depository. Here, as in 
many other cases, the contributions have been the result of the 
labours of one lady, who has on former occasions proved her 
devotedness to the cause by similar exertions may her zeal 
excite very many to u go and do likewise.”
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